
CALL TO ACTION

YOUR ONLINE SAFETY
SHOULD BE PRIORITY

Send your letters to:
Kellie.Hartl@mail.house.gov

“The Online Dating Safety Act is a bipartisan
bill introduced by Reps. David G. Valadao
(CA-22) and Brittany Pettersen (CO-07). The
bill would require dating apps and services to
issue fraud ban notifications to users who
have interacted with a person removed from
the app.”  Press Release from the office of
David Valadeo, November 2, 2023 

 LEARN ABOUT H.R. 6125 NOW!

United States Only Please
To voice your support, please send a letter on
behalf of your organization or self as to why
it’s critical to pass H.R. 6125. You can also
send a letter to your respective Member of
Congress, requesting the need to cosponsor
this bill! YOUR VOICE MATTERS! 

HOW YOU CAN SUPPORT!

Congressman Valadeo  

Congresswoman Peterson  

H.R. 6125 Introduced by:

Read H.R. 6125
Here!
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